

## NORMAL INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

17 May 2017

To Parents / Caregivers Elmwood Normal, Paparoa Street, St Albans, Waimairi and St Albans Catholic Schools

Dear Parents / Caregivers

This is early notice about our Open Night which is to be held in week one of Term 3.

The OPEN NIGHT will be held on Thursday, 27 July, 6.30 – 8.30 p.m. Principal's address will be at 6.30 p.m. and repeated at 7.30 p.m.

We would welcome your attendance along with prospective students.

In Term 4 there will be an opportunity for parents, caregivers and students to attend an interview to share information.

Yours sincerely

Andrea Knight Principal